
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                             

 
 
 

Box Holder Huntington, UT 84528 
Mayor: Hilary Gordon 

City Council: Mark Justice, Lamar Guymon, Joe Ward, Laneea Cowley, and Leonard Norton 

 

NOTE FROM THE MAYOR 

The County food bank is needing your donations of canned goods, you may drop them off at City Hall. 
There will be street repairs on Main Street that UDOT is doing, also some curb and gutter and asphalt in 
various places in town. We would like to see more of you attend our Council meetings on the 3rd 
Wednesday every Month at 6:30 p.m. We value your input.   

Thank You, Hilary Gordon 

 

EASTER CELEBRATION 
Easter Egg Hunt: Saturday March 19

th

 11:00 am  

Where:  Lions Park  

Hunts will start every 10 minutes                                        

Special appearance from the Easter Bunny 

Hosted by the Youth City Council 
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MEMORIAL DAY FLAG CEREMONY  

WITH THE AMERICAN LEGION 

12:00pm at the Huntington Cemetery                    

PLEASE DONATE TO THE EMERY COUNTY FOOD BANK 

FOOD DONATIONS CAN BE DROPPED AT HUNTINGTON CITY 

ALL DONATIONS MADE HERE WILL BE USED IN EMERY COUNTY. 

 

Huntington City Walking Trail Is open.  Please use caution:  
Be aware of traffic that may cross over the path when entering or 

exiting businesses in the area.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
                       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR 
It’s that time of year when dogs want to be outside.  Do not allow your dog to bark and 

bother neighbors.  keep your dog in the yard. If your neighbor’s dog is barking, they may 

enjoy a visit from you instead of the Sherriff’s dept.  

                                          KEEP THE PEACE AND BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR 
 

YARD BEAUTIFICATION 
Huntington City would like to thank the residents of Huntington for 

being very conscientious and complying with the city ordinances.  

Huntington will continue to acknowledge the yard of the week.  We 

encourage people to clean up their properties and keep them clear of 

weeds, rubbish, debris and junk.  

 

If you own vacant property in town please be a good neighbor 

and keep it maintained.  If ordinances are not followed the 

city will be required to maintain the property  

at the owner’s expense.  

 

Huntington City Dumpster Site 

Please separate your items when taking to the dumpsite.  Put all metal in the metal dumpster.  

Branches, clean wood, and leaves can be put in the burn area.  The site will be closed while the 

dumpsters are being emptied or if the dumpsters are full.  Debris from contractors and 

vehicles larger than a pickup truck will not be allowed to use the dumpsters.  The following are 

not allowed and you will need to take them to the County Landfill: Refrigerators, A/C units, 

batteries, tires, oils, fluids and other moistures, contaminated soil and large rocks.  For 

questions on items you are not sure about, call the Emery County Landfill at 381-2719.  
 

 

 

 

SPRING BURN PERIOD: From 03/01/2016 to 05/30/2016. Burn permits 

are available at http://www.airquality.utah.gov/. Also on the 

Huntington City website links tab, go to www.huntingtonut.com 

CITY CLEANUP: From 3/15/2016 to 04/30/2016. The City will pick up 

branches only.  

(no garbage or weeds). Please cut the branches small enough to be 

handled by the city employees  

SECONDARY WATER: Weather permitting, the week of April 6, 2016 

http://www.airquality.utah.gov/

